

March 25, 2020

Dear Colleague:

On the Senate's Bipartisan Coronavirus Bill Agreement

Dear Colleague:

The Senate has announced that they have reached an agreement on bipartisan legislation to further bolster our response to the public health and economic impacts of the coronavirus pandemic. The Senate is continuing to work on writing the agreement into legislative text. House Democrats are being briefed today on a series of conference calls with our committee chairs on what we know about the agreement. Before we can determine when and how the House will consider this legislation, we must have the final legislative text and clear direction on when the Senate will vote. I remain committed to giving House Members 24 hours' notice before the House acts.

Sincerely,

STENY H. HOYER

House Majority Leader